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Nomination of Sean Crowley as President of OISTAT 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This is to formally nominate Sean Crowley, with his agreement, as President of OISTAT on behalf of the 
Society of British Theatre Designers OISTAT Centre in the UK. 
 
We believe that Sean Crowley is eminently suitable for this important role due to his unquestionable 
leadership qualities, organisational abilities, interpersonal skills and enthusiastic support of OISTAT. His 
talents in these areas are evidenced by the undoubted success of Scenofest at PQ’07 and World Stage 
Design in 2013, both of which he led with the wholehearted support of practitioners and students from 
across the globe. 
 
Sean is active in his own professional practice as a theatre designer/scenographer and, as Director of 
Drama at The Royal Welsh College of Music and Drama, is a highly esteemed educator in the subject of 
theatre and performance. 
 
It is with all this in mind that we consider that he is an ideal candidate for President. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Peter Farley 
 
On behalf of the Directors and Committee 
of the SBTD 
 
 


